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Conclusions 

At the end of the workshop , participants came to the following conclusions: 

 it is necessary  to safeguard culture by opening it to the exchange and the sharing with 

other cultures  

 networks are necessary for language promotion  thanks to a constructive dialogue with 

all the aspects belonging to a culture which is different from ours  

 networks  allow a greater empowerment of native speakers who feel responsible for  

the promotion of their language through the new channels offered by innovation 

 the relation with other cultures should be based on a dialogue and a mutual exchange 

 

 


